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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 40 Arlington Road, NW1 7HU; Application ref  2016/3178/L

 
Dear Laura, 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 
 
We approve all the proposed details except for one.  We strongly object to the removal of the 
existing windows to be replaced by new windows with 12mm double heritage glazing. 
The existing windows are the best feature of the elevations with historic glass and very thin 
glazing bars. 
Surely the historic windows could be repaired if they need repairing. 
So our Committee suggests that the windows have secondary glazing instead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 7EA 
 
 


